
Regular City Council Meeting 

STAFF REPORT 

 

 

SUBJECT: ITB 3287 – Street Department 1-Ton Pickup Truck 

MEETING: Regular City Council Meeting - 01 Dec 2020 

DEPARTMENT: Finance 

STAFF CONTACT: Tricia Wortley 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is the recommendation of the Purchasing Department and the Street Department to award the contract for the                    
1-Ton Pickup Truck with all listed, optional equipment to Bruner Motors of Stephenville, Texas.   

 
BACKGROUND: 

Bids for the Street Department 1-Ton Pickup Truck were opened on November 23, 2020.   

Three (3) bids were received as shown below.   
  

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

The approved FY20-21 budget allocated $57,000 for the truck leaving a balance of ($57,000-$45,140 = $11,860).  

  

Description Vendor 

Street Department 1-Ton Pickup with Dump Bed 
Grapevine DCJ 

Dodge 

Bruner’s  

Dodge 

Bruner’s 
Chevrolet 

 $50,873.00 $45,659.55 $45,140.00 

 
 
 

 

 

 


